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SYLMAR, Calif. (Nov. 21, 2018) – During this season of Thanksgiving, the Sunshine 
Canyon Landfill team wishes to express our thanks to our community partners and 
neighbors. We have had the distinct pleasure to work with many outstanding organizations 
and individuals this year, and we are honored to serve this special community.

As your neighbor, we remain committed to responsible operations, environmental 
stewardship and community investment. We wish you and yours a happy, healthy and 
safe Thanksgiving!

To learn more about Sunshine Canyon Landfill, visit us online at 
sunshinecanyonlandfill.com/.

http://sunshinecanyonlandfill.com/

